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Playoff Results

Congratulations to all of our teams that
played hard during the playoffs at the end
of June. We were extremely proud to have 7
Titans teams playing in the 12 playoff finals!

Titans Playoff Medals:

10U-3: Gold Medal
10U F: Gold Medal
14U B-2: Gold Medal
14U F-1: Silver Medal
16U B: Silver Medal
16U F: Gold Medal

This season was the inaugural season of a
stand-alone 16UA league called the Wild
Rose Lacrosse League (WRLL). 

Not only did the Titans 16UA team become
the North Division Champions of the WRLL,
but they then went on to become the WRLL
Provincial Champions! Congratulations to all
of the players, coaches and parents!

Titans 16UA
WRLL Provincial Champions

It is hard to believe that another lacrosse
season has come and gone!

Please don't forget to take time to complete
two surveys to provide your feedback on
your player's 2022 Season as well as your
player's coaches. Both surveys will be open
to receive feedback until August 4, 2022.

Look for details and communication in the
beginning of 2023 for information about
new season registration, pre-season drop-
ins and new player "Come Try It" events.

Thank you to all of our players for all of your
hard work put into the game of lacrosse this
season. We are proud of each and every
one of you! 

We continue to extend a big round of
applause and gratitude to the many 
 volunteers who contributed their time and
energy, in a variety of ways, to make this a
successful season for our club.

In addition, thank you parents for continuing
to support your player and our club. None
of this would be possible without each and
every one of you coming together for our
children. 

We hope everyone had a great season and
we look forward to seeing you again in
2023!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScqFB1cj4orpLtiAd5ojfwuiDCjJE0oggg60GBwR9wLln33Kw/viewform?usp=sf_link
http://www.sherwoodparktitans.ca/form/3793


We recently had some Titans teams travel to
Calgary to play in the Canada Day
Tournament. This is a large tournament with
teams coming from across Western Canada
and the United States to compete.

Congratulations to our 10U and 12UA
teams that both won bronze in their
divisions!
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Canada Day Tournament Provincials

This year the Alberta Minor Box Lacrosse
Provincials were held July 8-10 in Cold Lake.
Coach Harding had both his Titans 10U-3
team and 12U B-1 team play in Provincials
and both teams had lots of fun and hustled
hard!

Congratulations to the Titans 10U-3 team
that went undefeated and won the gold
medal to become the 10U Alberta Minor
Box Lacrosse Provincial Champions!

Titans 12U B-1
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Titans 10U-3
Alberta Minor Box Lacrosse

Provincial Champions
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Graduating Players

We want to celebrate and and acknowledge
all of the Titans 16U players that had their
final season with us and are graduating
from minor box lacrosse this year.

16U Graduates for 2022:
Mirabelle Bloomfield
Bowen Carpenter
Renee Carpenter
Payton Cook
Justus Cutler
Kate Delainey
Nolan Eastwood
Vanessah Forster
Amelia Hawkes
Archer Hoeft
Brandon Hui
Ryker Jerebic
Ethan Jolivette
SImon Leung
Teagan McIntyre
Luke Mitchell
Cara O'Brien
Gavin Pennock
Ava Pinch
Joshua Polak
Dominic Potvin
Kage Prediger
Alexa Rodrigue
Molly Roth
Zoey Runcer
Kayla Sandmaier
Rachel Stewart
Amy Suddaby
Taylor Thompson
Alexander Voltner
Nolan Warawa
Avery Woodland
Alek Zorniak

Congratulations graduates, we wish you all
the best!

Annual General Meeting

Mark your calendars! The Sherwood Park
Titans AGM will be held November 2, 2022.

Come and give us an hour of your time as
this is a great way to learn more about our
club. There will be a quick rundown of club
business including our Treasurer and
President’s report. 

We are always looking for new people to
join the Titans Board and we will be sending
out more details in the fall with regard to
positions that are open and need to be
filled on the board.

All attendees get to enter their name for a
draw for one of three free registrations for
next season! The names will be drawn at the
AGM and you must be in attendance to win.
 
We will also be honouring our graduating
players from 16U at the AGM with a special
ceremony and reception. Graduating
players, please look for more details and
information to come!

So, save the date and come out and show
your club your support!

 

http://sherwoodparktitans.ca/

https://www.facebook.com/SherwoodParkTitansLacrosse/?fref=ts
https://www.instagram.com/sherwoodparktitanslacrosse/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/sherwood_titans
http://sherwoodparktitans.ca/

